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13 January 1945

M. Herbert Wecheler
Assistant Attorney General

Department of Justice
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Wecheler,

Following yourtelphone conversation with
Major Semners ofsome days ago,lwish to advise
you thatMr. McCloy has recommended to the Com --
manding General, Western Defense Command, that
the portions ofthe individualexclusion orders
relating to military areas outside the Western
Defense Command should be rescinded. Both General
Grunertand General Pratthave concourred in this
course.The details willbe worked outby the two
commanders concerned.

I inclose for your information a copy of a
| etter of January 9, 1945, from General Pratt which
will give you our latest information as the progress
of the individual exclusion program.
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Sincerely y

SIGNED

Harrison A. Gerhardt
Colonel, General StaffCorps
Executive to Ass't Secretary of War

Incl.
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